
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Each month at their Governing Body Bassetlaw Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG) publishes an 
update of the number of patients transferred from the Emergency Department and the Children's 
Ward (known as A3) at Bassetlaw Hospital.  
 
Unfortunately from 15 May to 4 June, the information provided understated the amount of children 
moved to Doncaster Royal Infirmary. The correct numbers have since been published and provided 
for the overview and scrutiny meeting. 
 
We have apologised for this mistake which can only be attributed to human error made at Doncaster 
and Bassetlaw Teaching Hospitals and we continue to work with our partners, and the wider public, 
to be as open and transparent about this process as possible.  
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